Analysis for April 26 – May 2, 2022 (updated May 5th)
Chlorophyll data is not available over the sea ice cover, hence why the majority of the Arctic Ocean and the DBO sites do not have data at this time of year. However, as the sea ice begins to melt and break up slightly at the end of April and beginning of May, there is some chlorophyll data available in DBO site 1 and 8. A high concentration of chlorophyll is present in DBO site 1. There is also a large chlorophyll bloom just off the sea ice pack in Baffin Bay and SW of SW Greenland. Chlorophyll concentrations are similar in the northern Pacific and Atlantic Oceans. Elevated chlorophyll concentrations are present just off the coasts of Alaska and Scandinavia.

Analysis for March 25 - 31, 2022 (updated April 8th)
Chlorophyll data is not available over the sea ice cover, hence why the majority of the Arctic Ocean and the DBO sites do not have data at this time of year, which follows the sea ice maximum extent in March. Chlorophyll concentrations are similar in the northern Pacific and Atlantic Oceans. Highest chlorophyll concentrations are present just off the coasts of Northern Europe.
At the DBO sites, chlorophyll concentration generally follows an annual cycle, with highest amounts in the summer months. Nearly all sites, except site 8 are showing slight increasing trends in chlorophyll over the data record.


